
 

I OPPOSE [HB 2294]...as written 

[HB 2294] is a tad  bit short of details to support a [$20,000,000] allocation from the GENERAL FUND. 

How many "Hands will be in this cookie jar?" 

If the budget allocation went directly to the Fire Districts and or Departments-Like it should, at least there will be 

accountability to fund expenditures. 

Left up to "Local Communities"..."Hell-No." 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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